
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th October 2024 

 
Herd Farm Class 4 Residential 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are really pleased to announce that next April we are able to take Class 4 to Herd Farm for their annual 
residential. It will take place from Wednesday 23rd to Friday 25th April 2025 which is earlier than normal but has 
been planned this way to avoid clashes with things like High School Transition Days, SATs and all the other things 
that happen in the summer term.  
 
The children will have a full programme of activities starting Wednesday afternoon, all day Thursday and Friday 
morning before finishing Friday afternoon. Our accommodation will be a self-contained with only our school using 
the accommodation block.   
 
The cost of the visit will be £215 which includes all activities, accommodation and food.  In order to allow families 
to budget for the trip we will be setting up an initial deposit of £55 plus 4 further payments of £40 spread through 
the rest of the year.  These will be broken down as follows: 
 
Deposit   £55  Payable by Sunday 3rd November 2024 
Payment 2  £40  Payable by Sunday 1st December 2024 
Payment 3  £40  Payable by Sunday 2nd February 2025 
Payment 4  £40  Payable by Sunday 2nd March 2025 
Payment 5  £40  Payable by Sunday 6th April 2025 
 
To confirm a place for your child on the residential, please can you log into your School Money account before 
Sunday 3rd November to pay the initial £55.00 deposit and to give consent for your child to attend.    
 
If at any time making the payments is a problem, please contact school and speak to us rather than just missing a 
payment. There may be ways in which school can help. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs Wright 
Class 4 Teacher  

 


